
Enhanced Watchlist Management for 
Unparalleled Security

Upgrade your visitor management capabilities with the 
all-new PassagePoint Web Watchlist Module. This 
powerful enhancement empowers your team to  
effortlessly add and manage Watchlist entries directly 
through the web interface, providing an additional 
layer of security and convenience. This expansion of 
capabilities ensures that you're no longer tied to a 
workstation, providing the freedom to address security 
concerns on the go. Upgrade to the Web Watchlist 
Module today and take control of your security 
measures with ease and flexibility. Ensure that your 
facility remains safe and secure, no matter where you 
are.

Web Watchlist Module

Part No: MG-WL

Features & Benefits 

• Seamless Watchlist Management: Add and manage
Watchlist entries directly through the PassagePoint
web interface. Gain the flexibility to update the
Watchlist from any location with internet access.

• Role-Based Access Control: Access to the Watchlist
web feature is controlled by User Role and User
Account, ensuring that only authorized personnel
can make updates.

• Unrestricted Mobility: No longer confined to a
specific workstation. Easily add individuals of
concern to the Watchlist from anywhere, anytime.

• Enhanced Security Measures: Strengthen your
facility's security by enabling authorized users to
manage Watchlist entries securely from the web
interface.

©2023 STOPware, Inc. All rights reserved. PassagePoint™ is a registered trademark of STOPware, 

inc.  All other trademarks used herein are the property of their respective owners. 

STOPware.com  |  408-367-0220 


	Blank Page
	PassagePoint's Web Dashboard Module is your gateway to a new level of visitor statistics and reporting. With seamless intranet access, generating PassagePoint Visitor reports is now effortless and limitless for all users. Enjoy the flexibility of tailored views, uniquely designed for each logged-in user. Gain complete situational awareness of your facility from any location, without being confined to the front desk. Unlock the potential of predictive analysis and monitor visitor trends effortlessly. Elevate your visitor management experience today.
	PassagePoint's Web Dashboard Module is your gateway to a new level of visitor statistics and reporting. With seamless intranet access, generating PassagePoint Visitor reports is now effortless and limitless for all users. Enjoy the flexibility of tailored views, uniquely designed for each logged-in user. Gain complete situational awareness of your facility from any location, without being confined to the front desk. Unlock the potential of predictive analysis and monitor visitor trends effortlessly. Elevate your visitor management experience today.
	PassagePoint's Web Dashboard Module is your gateway to a new level of visitor statistics and reporting. With seamless intranet access, generating PassagePoint Visitor reports is now effortless and limitless for all users. Enjoy the flexibility of tailored views, uniquely designed for each logged-in user. Gain complete situational awareness of your facility from any location, without being confined to the front desk. Unlock the potential of predictive analysis and monitor visitor trends effortlessly. Elevate your visitor management experience today.



